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• For use on people 2 years old and older
• No appointment
• Free, no insurance or ID required
• Pick up a test and bring it home to use
• One kit per member of household (limit 10)
• Receive your results in as little as 15 minutes

Free At-Home COVID-19 Rapid Test

To help keep your community healthy and slow the spread of COVID-19, the Minnesota Department of Health is 
providing free at-home rapid tests to Minnesotans at specified pick-up locations.

If you have questions, please call the Minnesota Department of Health COVID-19 Public Hotline at 1-833-431-2053, 
open Monday-Friday from 9 a.m — 7 p.m., and Saturday from 10 a.m. — 6 p.m. 
Visit https://mn.gov/covid19/get-tested/testing-locations/index.jsp for more testing locations.
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